





## DEPARTMENT OF INDIAN AFFAIRS

CANADA

OFFICE OF THE
DEPUTY SUPERINTENDENT GENERAL
OTTAWA

August 30, 1922.

Dear Mr. Ditchburn, -

For your information I am sending you herewith copies of a letter from Simon C.Pierre, on behalf of some of the Indians of British Columbia, and my reply thereto.

Yours very truly,

Deputy Superintendent General.

W.E.Ditchburn, Esq., Chief Inspector of Indian Agencies, Victoria, B.C.

> SEP 5 1922 ORIA, B. C.

RG 10, C-II-2, vol. 11046 File/dossier 33/General pt 3

National Archives of Canada Archives nationales du Canada

INDIAN AFFAIRS
AFFAIRES INDIENNES